Newton City Council

Meeting with the Needham Selectman

Monday, June 6, 2016

City Council Chamber, 7:00 pm

Agenda

The Newton City Council will meet jointly with Needham Selectman for an
informational presentation by the Newton-Needham Chamber of Commerce and the
Chamber’s consultants on the executive summary findings of the N2 Corridor Project.
The project was funded by the U.S. Economic Development Administration and
private partners to conduct a competitiveness study and create a marketing plan for
the N-Squared Innovation Corridor project.

The location of this meeting is handicap accessible and reasonable accommodations will be
provided to persons requiring assistance. If you need a special accommodation, please contact Jini
Fairley, at least two days in advance of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov, or 617-796-1253. For
Telecommunications Relay Service dial 711.




